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12th June 2024 
 

Dynamo’s Cricket Festival 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 

On Friday 21st June, Classes 4 and 5 will take part in Dynamo’s Cricket Tournament.  This event will take 

place at Pentland Gardens, Hereford, HR4 0TN.  Children will need to arrive at school at the normal time of 

8.45am, wearing their PE kit.  We will then travel there and back via coach, arriving back at school for 

normal collection time.  They will need a packed lunch, snack and water bottle.  If ordering a school lunch 

please choose the ‘Trip Only – Packed Lunch’ option and order by midnight on Wednesday 12th June. 

Please prepare for the weather. 

Please give consent on School Money by Wednesday 19th June, there is no payment needed. 

 
Kind regards, 
 
 
Miss Tuckwood 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

mailto:admin@cradley.hereford.sch.uk
http://www.cradleyschool.org.uk/

